
WAYNE'S PLACE 

I 
JJ 

Our 1978 Mid-Atlantic Conference is now history. 
There were many comments, some good, some bad, but 
there was one comment that I heard from all. That 
comment was that George Thompson did a fantastic job 
of putting together the best group of speakers we've had 
in a long time. George really deserves a well done from 
us all. The amount of time spent in correspondence, both 
by phone and letters, is staggering, and it literally takes 
months. 

George, thanks, you're great! 

• • • 
By this time most of you are getting ready to board the 

plane to San Antonio for the National Conference. This 
year promises to be another good meeting, and I 
understand that the conference facilities are out-
standing. This year, however, will be a little different for 
the Mid-Atlantic representatives, in particular George 
Cleaver. George is running for President of G C S A A . To 
say this is a great honor for George is a gross 

understatement. George has served his fellow super-
intendents for years and has held every office there is to 
hold on both a local and national scale. Now George will 
be elected President of GCSAA, and as far as I'm 
concerned, you can't find a better individual. Besides the 
fact that it's a great personal honor for George, we of the 
Mid-Atlantic are honored also. It's great to see one of our 
own make it to the top. I hope as many members as 
possible will make it out to San Antonio to give George 
your backing. Those of us who won't be making the trip 
will be with George in spirit. 

• • • 
Doesn't it seem funny that the Magazine Golf Business 

which is a large circulation trade magazine, still allows 
advertising for "Greenskeepers". We've come a long way 
. . . I think. 

Be thankful for your problems, for if we didn't 
have them you wouldn't be here. And if they were 
less difficult, someone with lesser ability would 
have your job. 
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A Salute to Sherwood Moore 
(continued from page 1) 

Others in attendance included Joseph Troll and Ralph 
Engel. I was privileged to ride along with two other past 
G C S A A presidents, Bob Shields and Ted Roberts. Ted is 
presently superintendent at Kingsmill on the James in 
Williamsburg, Virginia. 

It was a thrill to attend a testimonial for such an 
outstanding individual as Sherwood. Sherwood has 
given much to his profession and truly deserved the 
honors given him by his peers. 

Doug Hawes 
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